Galveston Council of Greeks

of the National Pan-Hellenic Council Inc.
P.0O.Box 8102

Galveston, TX 77553-8102

Dear Madam/Sir:

Galveston Council of Greeks of the National Pan-H ellenic Council, Inc. is writing this letter to
express our sincere hope that your company/organization would kindly consider a gift of event

sponsorship or in-kind service donation for our Juneteenth Sneaker Ball, Saturday, June 15, 2024.

This: euiem's goal is to raise funds for scholarships to support deserving high school students to
assistin their college financial challenges,

Juneteenthis a significant day In the history of our nation, and it is a day when we celebrate the end
of slavery in the United States, It begun in Galveston, Texas in 1865. As we commemorate this

historic occasion, we want to use this opportunity to invest in the future of our youth. Your company
can play an important role in ma King this vision a reality.

As the Galveston Council of Greeks promote the “Sneaker Ball “at Moody Gardens in Galveston,

Texas, we are expecting a significant response from members of our community and around the
state who are passionate about supporting education for our high school students.

Your company's sponsorship will make a meaningful difference in the lives of these students, who
may not otherwise have access to the financial resources needed to pursue their academic goals.
Your generous support will help us provide these students with the opportunity to attend college,
gain new skills, and build a better future for themselves and families. In return for your sponsorship,
we will seat your company/organization prominently in front of the dance floor, displaying your

company/organization’s logo. We will acknowledge your support during the event through
announcements and other forms of publicity.

Please let us know if your company/organization is interested in sponsoring our Juneteenth
celebration for high school scholarships. We would be happy to provide additional information or

answer any questions you may have. Please see the attached addendum with sponsorship
levels.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our community and invest in the future of our
youth.

Sincerely, Sincerely,

Mr. Paul Bland Mrs. Sﬂnc_ira Woodard
Vice President
President



